
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally request the consideration of a proposal for the expansion of the transport 

network in [specific area/location]. As a concerned resident and stakeholder, I believe that 

enhancing our transport network will significantly contribute to the improvement of local 

accessibility and economic growth. 

Specifically, I propose that we examine the possibility of adding new routes and enhancing 

existing services to better connect our community to [mention any specific areas, landmarks, or 

resources]. The increase in service frequency and coverage could alleviate congestion and 

improve overall travel efficiency. 

I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to discuss this proposal in further detail and explore 

potential plans for implementation. I am confident that by working together, we can create a 

more robust and efficient transport system that meets the needs of all residents. 

Thank you for considering this request. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


